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Dominique,

The Contra Costa County Historical Society recommends the reappointment of Carol Jensen, Melissa
Jacobson, Davide Yuers, and Tony Geisler to the County’s Historical Landmarks Advisory Committee
(HLAC).

Respectfully,

Michael C. McCarron
Executive Director
Contra Costa County Historical Society
724 Escobar Street
Martinez, CA 94553
925-229-1042

From: Dominique Vogelpohl <Dominique.Vogelpohl@dcd.cccounty.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 3:24 PM
To: Michael McCarron <director@cocohistory.org>
Subject: reappointment of current HLAC members

Hello Michael,

I hope you are well.

I am preparing the consent item to the Board to have all active HLAC members reappointed (Carol
Jensen, Melissa Jacobson, Davide Yuers, and Tony Geisler) and wanted to verify with the CCCHS that
their memberships are still valid and that the CCCHS has no objection to anyone being reinstated for
another 4-year term.

It does not have to be anything formal as they are all members who have received previous CCCHS
endorsement. An email response is sufficient.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Dominique Vogelpohl, HLAC staff
Department of Conservation and Development
Community Development Division
30 Muir Road Martinez, CA 94553
(925) 655-2880
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